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1 message

Leo Overmann <leo.overmann@yvista-engineers.com> Mon, Mar 14, 2022 at 11:08 AM

To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

We would be pleased to receive information regarding the status of our submission with Document Tracking Number E-
2022-80014.

Thank you in advance.
Regards,
Leo Overmann

On Monday, February 28, 2022, 12:19:11 PM GMT+8, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Ma'am/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section
for routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2022-80014.

Thank you and stay safe.
MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant Ill

PMD/RICTU Staff

On Mon, Feb 28, 2022 at 10:40 AM Leo Overmann <leo.overmann@yvista-engineers.com> wrote:
Dear Sirs/Madams:

Further to the previous email send a few minutes ago, we would be pleased to receive confirmation of your receipt of
the email and information regarding whether your/ your department is the correct party to receive such - and if not,
guidance to the best party to receive such.

Also, any other guidance you may be able to provide with regard to further advancing our submission is much
appreciated.

Regards,

Leo Overmann
WhatsApp: +852 9035 7707
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